
 

 

 

MULTIPLAN EMPREENDIMENTOS IMOBILIÁRIOS S.A. 

Publicly Traded Company 

 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

Multiplan terminates negotiations for 2.19% stake acquisition in RibeirãoShopping 

 

MULTIPLAN EMPREENDIMENTOS IMOBILIÁRIOS S.A (“Multiplan” or “Company”; B3: MULT3), 

in addition to the Notice to the Market disclosed on December 9, 2019, publicly announces that the 

Company has not concluded the acquisition of a 2.19% stake of the total GLA, held by a co-owner 

in RibeirãoShopping, located in Ribeirão Preto, thereby terminating negotiations and remaining 

with the 81.6% stake in the property.  

 

Rio de Janeiro, June 19, 2020. 

 

 

Armando d'Almeida Neto 

Executive Vice President - Chief Financial Officer and Investor Relations Director 


